
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

                                                                                                                          
 
DATE: April 27, 2016 
 

31st Judicial Circuit and Greene County Announce Bill Prince Appointed To Serve as 
Family Court Administrator and Chief Juvenile Officer 

  
Springfield, MO – Bill Prince was appointed by the Court en banc of the 31st Judicial Circuit to 
serve as Family Court Administrator and Chief Juvenile Officer on April 13, 2016.   
 
Prior to assuming those duties Prince had served as Legal Counsel for the Greene County 
Juvenile Office for eighteen years, representing the juvenile office in all matters including abuse 
and neglect cases, delinquency cases, termination of parental rights cases and appeals. Prince 
has been an attorney licensed to practice law in the State of Missouri since 1983. 
 
“Bill has served in a stellar manner as Acting Juvenile Officer and Family Court Administrator 
over the last eight months,” said Presiding Judge Tom Mountjoy. “The entire Court is confident 
in his continuing ability to provide effective leadership to the Greene County Juvenile Office. Our 
congratulations and thanks to Bill Prince. Our continuing thanks as well to all who serve so 
admirably as part of the Juvenile Division.” 
 
“Prince’s professional experience and his incredible work ethic make him an ideal choice for 
these responsibilities,” said Greene County Presiding Commissioner Bob Cirtin. “This is an 
outstanding appointment.” 
 
For additional information, please contact Greene County Communications Director Jennifer 
McClure at 417-868-4140 or via email at jmcclure@greenecountymo.gov, or you may also 
contact Greene County Family Court and Juvenile Division Director of Administrative Services 
Jill Randolph at 417-829-6151 or via email at Jill.Randolph@mo.courts.gov. 
  

### 

mailto:jmcclure@greenecountymo.gov
mailto:Jill.Randolph@mo.courts.gov

